## Beechwood School Class 3 March 2023 Newsletter

Our class is doing a great job learning the Alphabet! Each time we begin a new letter, we go over the sound(s) it makes and try to come up with words and names that begin with the letter. The students are also very enthusiastic about the opportunity bring in Show and Tell items that begin with the letter we are studying and they have been so excited to be the Star Student. A big thanks to our parents for helping them complete their stars and finding things to share!

Our Parent/Teacher conferences will be held the week of March 20. Most conferences do not take up the allotted 15 minutes. Should you have any particular concerns that may require additional time, we will do our best to accommodate your needs without interfering with the time of other parents.

This month we will talk about Dr Seuss the week of his birthday (3/2) and then we will have a unit on space and the Solar System. St Patrick's Day and a tricky leprechaun will be a theme this month as well as dental health and weather. Every day we will chart whether it is a "lion" day or a "lamb" day to go along with the old saying "March comes in like a lion and out like a lamb".

Please feel free to supply a different change of clothes for your child as they have all certainly grown over the last few months. Please label spring outerwear and remember that the children should wear sneakers and socks to ensure their safety on the playground. We are all looking forward to some nice spring weather!

Happy Spring!

Linda Bier Tracy Romero